
Board of Management Agreed Report  

 

Date of Meeting - Wednesday 11th October 2023 

 

The minutes of the previous meeting were approved.  

The BOM reviewed the nature of correspondence received and adopted the 

provisions within.  

The BOM wish to acknowledge and compliment the entire staff and students 

for the successful open day, their engagement in extracurricular activities and in 

particular, the wide range of sporting competencies offered within the school.  

The Board commended all the students of 2023 on their exceptional Leaving 

Certificate results, which were significantly above the national standards. This 

was also a testament to staff and families. We wish them all the best in their 

future paths.  

The BOM wish the Junior Cycle students all the best in their upcoming results.  

The Board welcomed new staff to Coláiste Muire and wished them well in their 

careers.  

The Board would like to express their condolences to the family of Mrs. Carmel 

Collins on their recent bereavement.  

Next meeting will be held on Monday, November 20th, 2023.  

 


